
 

 
The Santa Clarita Valley School Food Services Agency continues to expand meal availability for families.  There 
will be several new additions in October. 
  
Agency’s Schedule for Distributing Weekend Meals:  In addition to providing students with drive-up breakfast 
and lunch throughout the week, the following sites will begin distributing weekend Grab and Go meals 
(breakfast, lunch and supper) on the following Fridays. 
 
October 2, 2020:  Rio Vista and Cedarcreek Elementary Schools will begin weekend supper distribution. 
October 9, 2020:  McGrath, Newhall, Peachland, Wiley Canyon, Canyon Springs, Mint Canyon, Valley View, 
Mitchell and Leona Cox will begin weekend supper distribution. 
October 16, 2020:  All schools (except Castaic USD) will begin weekend breakfast and lunch 
distribution.  Weekend meals will be distributed at normal Friday drive-up service. 
October 23, 2020:  Castaic USD schools will begin weekend breakfast and lunch distribution.  Weekend meals 
will be distributed at normal Friday drive-up service. 
  
Mini-Snacks:  Additionally, the following schools will begin including mini-snacks in the Grab and Go bags. 
October 12:  Sulphur Springs, Pinetree, Fair Oaks, Oak Hills, Stevenson Ranch, Pico Canyon, Old Orchard, 
Meadows, Plum Canyon, Skyblue Mesa, Rosedell, Foster, Highlands, North Park, Castaic Middle, Castaic 
Elementary, Northlake Hills 

  
Fall Break School Meal Distribution:  As the four elementary school districts’ fall break schedules are all 
slightly different.  When a school district is closed for fall break, our nutrition program will also be closed at 
those respective school sites.  Families are encouraged to visit schools in neighboring elementary districts to 
receive meals.  Students need not be enrolled in a particular school to receive free meals.  All children 18 and 
younger may visit any school. 
  
Additional Student Meal Distribution Schedules:  Below you will find additional meal service dates and 
information. 
November 10, 2020:  All schools will provide double meals on November 10th to ensure students have meals 
on Veterans’ Day, November 11th. 
December 18, 2020:  All schools will provide meals for December 19th & 20th. 
 

Menu and nutritional information can be found at www.schooldaycafe.org . 

 
Any questions, please call 661-295-1574 ext. 0.       
 
 

This institution is an equal opportunity provider. 

http://www.schooldaycafe.org/

